4-H March Newsletter

Dear 4-H Parents:
It’s the beginning of March already!!!  Spring is just around the corner.  Here are just a few things to bring to your attention for this month.

· March 1 – “Horton Hears a Who” – do your hair like the Who’s. 
· March 1 – CCS Staff vs. Students Dodgeball Game
· March 2 – PJ Day. 
· March 2 – Art Richard performance for students and staff
· [bookmark: _GoBack]March 2 – School-wide buddy reading in the afternoon, plus birthday cake for staff and students.  Happy Birthday, Dr Seuss!!
· March 5-9 – March Break
· March 12 – Back to school
· March 22 – Grade 4’s will be attending a Science convention at Perth Andover Middle School. We have been working on a class project for this. As well, we will be seeing other school’s projects, doing Science activities and playing games with a Science theme.  Students will need to bring a bagged lunch for this day. 
· March 27 – Half day for students due to staff Professional Learning in the afternoon
· March 30 – No school – Good Friday
· Information is coming home about the Meduxnekeag Showcase that will take place at our school at the end of March. More details to follow. Ideas for topics for the projects are included.  Please note: students will get some time in class to do research and work on the project but will also need to work on it at home. Any questions, please write a note in your child’s agenda.  
· Students still need to be wearing ski pants, winter hats, mittens and boots when they come to school.  There is still snow and ice on the playground and they need to be dressed appropriately for winter weather.  

              Thank you for your co-operation and continued support.                                           Mrs. Iris Hitchcock								






